
 
 
SOUTHAMPTON FIRE DISTRICT 
33 Flying Point Rd – Suite 132 
Southampton, NY 11968 
631-283-1250 
 
October 11, 2024 
 
Please take notice that the Regular Meeting of the Board of Fire Commissioners of 
the Southampton Fire District scheduled for October 10, 2024, was not able to be 
held, the meeting has been rescheduled for Tuesday, October 15, 2024, 
immediately follow the scheduled 2025 Budget Hearing, at the Water Mill 
Community House 743 Montauk Highway, Water Mill, New York at 7:30 PM 
 
Thank you, 
Rachel DiGiovanni 
Secretary 


